
Minutes of WP-meeting 354

 
Attendance:
Zoom: Yumi Aoki, Ulrich Einhaus, Jochen Kaminski, Claus Kleinwort, Tomohisa Ogawa, Ron Settles, 
Jan Timmermans, Maxim Titov

General News:
Jochen and Maxim mentioned that the abstract submission deadline for the MPGD conference is on 31.
August. It would be nice, if groups from LCTPC could present their work. A common abstract will be 
discussed in the next WPmtg.

News from the groups:
Uli showed an updated result of his π/K-separation power study, which is also presented in the new 
paper draft of the GEM paper (figure 17). The new results refer to the separation power calculated from
measured dE/dx values in the electron test beam (blue points in figure 17). He explained the conversion
from the dE/dx measurement to the separation power in more detail and why the number changed. In 
particular the values for the GridPix are lower with the new calculations, which is partially because of 
the new calculation and partially because of new data available from Kees’ thesis.   

AOB:
The next workpackage meeting will take place on August 26th.


